
Important info
Recent Covid infection?
If you have tested positive for Covid-19 since 1 January 2022 it is too soon 
to have your vaccine. There needs to be a 12 week gap.

Coming for your second dose?
Make sure your first dose was on or before 1 January 2022.

Over 16 and coming for a booster?
Make sure your second dose was on or before 25 December 2021.

COVID-19 vaccinations for 
children and young people

(12 to 15 yrs AND 16-17 yrs)

Cheam High School pop-up clinic
(Entrance from Stoughton Avenue - see map overleaf)

Saturday 26 March 2022
Walk-in available 10am - 4pm

Cheam High School, Entrance on Stoughton Ave, Cheam

Click to book an appointment
 

or call 020 8614 5306

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Cheam+High+School/@51.36568,-0.2201236,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x487608388a31660f:0x57656979ca2a9b09!8m2!3d51.36568!4d-0.2179349
https://hrch.jotform.com/220722907692964
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